
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

28th March 2021 

Dear Parent/Guardian/Carer, 

Thank you for your ongoing support of your child ‘s learning and of school since January. As 

a school, we are enormously grateful for your dedication and commitment to this process. 

As we move towards preparing for the return of students, I am writing to inform you of some 

changes to the timetable next week and from the week beginning 8th March. 

• Next week, there will be no live lessons on Thursday 4th March. On this day, all 

staff will be taking part in essential preparation for students’ return to school. These 

lessons will be replaced with pre-recorded learning on these days. 

• From the week beginning 8th March, pre-recorded lessons will continue but live 

lessons will end as staff in school will be required to support the testing process, 

teach key worker children in school, alongside their timetable for students returning 

to school from this point. 

• Any students required to isolate thereafter will find work set for them in their year 

Team e.g. Year 8 Students or class team for their subject. 

If you have any questions regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Lane  
Deputy Headteacher 
 


